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I write this submission opposing AGL's extension of time for commencement of the proposed Dalton gas 
power plant. I am a 73 year old lady that has lived in Dalton all my life. I have raised my 4 children here 
with my husband and the kids had a great community to grow up in. My husband has now passed away 
and my children have moved away however one of my daughter's lives in Dalton with her husband and 4 
children and they are enjoying their lifestyle as my daughter did in her childhood years. About 18 months 
ago my 94 year old mother and my 83 year old step father house burnt down it is at Springwood Dalton 
one of the closest houses to the proposed power plant. They are now living with me in my home in 
Dalton. I f  we were forced to move from our community because of  the noise and the emissions where 
would we go? I have the support from our community nurses which come out and help me with my step 
father as he is very sick. My mother and step father hope to rebuild and be able to go back to a new home 
at their property to enjoy the rest of  their life in peace. I don't think this will happen if AGL build the 
proposed power station. As five years ago they approached my mother and step farther and said that they 
would double glaze there widows because of the noise. I remember when I was living at Springwood 
Dalton there was earth tremor that cracked walls and nocked bricks of the chimney. So it's only a matter 
of  time that there will be a big one and you're going to build a gas plant in an Earth Quake zone? I would 
like AGL to think about our lives and in the way we live in our community as we all support each other 
and we will all stand together and fight against this proposed power plant project. 


